North Hampton Budget Committee
Minutes

7:04PM - 8:27PM 17 July 2001
Present: Homer Johnson, Ted Kopanski, Larry Miller, Robbie Robinson,

Katherine Southworth, Cynthia Swank
Absent: Henry Fuller, Jon Rineman, Lloyd Sullivan

1) Approved minutes of 24 April 2001 meeting (unanimous, HJ late & not voting).

2) Reviewed and approved Little Boar’s Head District proposed budget for Sep 1, 2001-
Aug 31, 2002, totaling $23,200 (unanimous).

3) If the Planning Board approves the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) at its November 5,
2001 meeting, the Budget Committee will hold a meeting Thursday, November 8 to
review the CIP. If Planning Board approval of the CIP occurs later than November 5, the
Budget Committee will hold its next meeting Tuesday, Nov 13 to review the Selectmen’s
Town Budget. The other tentative dates provided in the April 24 minutes remain as
scheduled.

Cynthia Swank
Recorder



